I am writing about my concerns for the sites selected for wind and solar farms in Washington state.   We need to select the least-conflict sites and avoid the worst impact to shrub steppe habitat.  For example, the proposed solar farm in Douglas County could wipe out one of the last habitat and breeding areas in Washington.   I urge you to approve a budget for sagebrush safety and coexistence with threatened and endangered species.  The sites for solar farms could best be placed on rooftops, warehouses, roads, canals, and parking garages, rather than on pristine sagebrush steppe.   The pygmy rabbits and greater sage grouse feed only on sagebrush and we are losing these species at an alarming rate.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
